
High Five Friday  
Staff Activity - Contributed by Mount St. Catherine’s Primary School 
 

Kindness Board  
 

 
This 'Kindness Board' is in the staff room at Mount St. Catherine's Primary School. 

The staff are able to show their appreciation and thanks to other staff for the many 

acts of kindness that they show on a daily basis. 

 


